PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
Town of Crawford, Colorado
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Crawford Board of Trustees will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, September 22, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. at the Crawford Town Hall, located at 425 Hwy 92, Crawford, CO 81415, to consider Resolution No. 05-2025, a resolution concerning temporary water conservation rates.
Members of the public are invited to attend and provide input. Written comments may also be submitted to the Town Clerk prior to the hearing.
For additional information or to view the draft resolution, please contact Town Hall at 970-921-4725 or crawfordclerk@gmail.com.
Dated this 4th day of September, 2025.
By Order of the Town of Crawford
Chana Clawson, Town Clerk

